
REMEMBERING

Lillian Lil Hupp
September 3, 1929 - March 9, 2010

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Pam Noble

Relation: friend

I was deeply saddened to hear of Lill's passing.  It was only a few weeks ago that I seen Lill outside

the Penticton hospital with her grandson.  I have great memories of all the time spent at the Hupp

household, without Lill and Walter I'm sure my wedding would never of gone as well as it did. They did

so much work helping with the wedding. There are no words to describe what her kindness to my

mother meant to my sister and I during her illness. She will always hold a special place in my heart.  I

will see you all on the 27th.


